
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, January 3rd. This is our weekly par-
ent connect to keep our families informed. 
 
Happy new year to everyone!  We hope you had a fun-filled, safe, and relaxing two 
weeks. 
 
We would like to remind you that students return to school on Tuesday, January 5th.  
We also hope that all our students had opportunities to participate in I Station and ST 
Math activities over these last two weeks.  We will be checking records when they re-
turn! 
 
Remember students return to school on Tuesday, January 5th. 
 
This message will also be posted on Garrison-Jones’ web page.  Thank you and have 
a great evening! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, October 12th.  This is our weekly 
Parent Connect to keep our families informed. 
 
Our new website is up and ready to be explored!  Please visit it at                           
http://www.pcsb.org/garrison-es for the most up-to-date information about our school. 
 
We have a lot of music news this week. 
 
5th grade chorus auditions for the school play will be Friday, October 17th after school 
until 3:15.  Please make transportation arrangements if your child wishes to audi-
tion.  Rehearsals will be on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays after school for the en-
tire month of November. 
 
5th grade chorus tshirt money is due this week.  If your child wants a 5th grade chorus 
tshirt, $6 is due immediately to Ms. Greene. 
 
Also, 5th grade chorus will be performing at Pioneer Day on November 8th at 
11:00am.  You won’t want to miss it! 
 
All 2nd graders and 3rd graders will be presenting a Veteran’s Day Concert on Novem-
ber 11th at 9:00am.  We hope you can join us for this performance. 
 
All 4th and 5th graders will be playing the soprano recorder in music class a little earli-
er than expected this year, at the end of October.  If you would like to purchase your 
own soprano recorder, please visit any local music store to pick one up or a clean 
school recorder will be assigned to your child. 
 
Picture retakes will be October 29th.  This is for any  students that were not here for 
picture day or if you are not happy with the previous pictures taken.  Please let your 
child’s teacher know if you need an order form as soon as possible. 
 
PTA would like to remind everyone that all fundraiser orders are due on Monday Octo-
ber 13.  The order will be at school for pick up on November 13 from 2pm-6pm.   
We are also still in need of volunteers for Pioneer Day.  Please send your slip in to let 
us know what time you are able to help.  
 
This Tuesday Oct 14

th
 from 6-7 our SAC and PTA will be hosting a parent workshop 

supporting student success hope to see you there.  Childcare and a movie will be pro-
vided. 
 
Great American Teach In will be November 19

th
 a flyer came home with your child if 

this is something you would be interested in doing please contact Barb Karcher or 
send in the form.  Thank you so much. 
 

 
This message will also be posted on Garrison-Jones’ web page and on our Facebook 
page.  Thank you and have a great evening! 
 

 
 
 
 


